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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 

 

 
Friday 13th September 
Casual Dress Day 
 
Monday 16th- Friday 20th   
September 
Life Education Van 
 
Thursday 19th September 
Footy Day 
 
Friday 20th September 
Last day Term 3 – 3.15pm 
Dismissal 
Monday 7th October 
Term 4 commences 
 
Term 4 
Dance Fever – whole 
school  
Due by October 11 
 
Saturday 12th October 
Family Photo Day 
Monday 21st October 
Curriculum Day 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Community support 
A special thank you to the staff, parents and student 
who generously gave up their time on Saturday to run 
the Election Day bbq - 
Jenni L. Michael N. Mark C. Maryelle G. Manieka R. Bec 
A. Mary D. Liam G. all worked tirelessly throughout the 
day making egg and bacon rolls and sausages in bread 
to raise money for the school. 
Jenni L. also contributed much of her time and 
expertise by baking over 100 cupcakes which were also 
sold on the day. 
It is through such support and commitment that the 
PFA is able to raise funds which go towards the 
development of the school grounds. 
 
The next major project for PFA is the expansion and 
further development of the playgrounds. 
This will be very exciting, as it will provide our students 
with more areas to play at recess and lunch times. 
 
A reminder, if you have time or skills that you are 
prepared to offer the school, we would appreciate your 
donation. (see last week’s newsletter to register). 
 

Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal 
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Equal First 
Cameron & Childers 
2nd: Bakewell 
3rd: Russell 
 

Quote: 
 

‘More hands make light work’ 
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The second instalment 
EMA cheques are now 
available for collection 
from the office. 

 

 
To view this magazine go to 
our web site at 
www.cranbourne.ps.vic.edu.au 
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CURRICULUM NEWS 
 

Our last Curriculum Day for this year is scheduled for Monday 21st October.  This is a day 
where our staff will participate in Professional Development, to further improve the 
Teaching and Learning opportunities for our students.  
 
The focus for this day is ‘Personalising Learning’. This includes thinking about the whole 
child which includes, cultural, family and broader community influences when planning 
learning opportunities for our students. Thinking this way enables us to plan more 
effectively and ensure that the learning activities are targeted at the point of need of 
individual students. Reflecting on the whole child will also enable us to work with our 
students more effectively to help them set personal learning goals. 
 
As educators it is crucial that we maintain our learning, to ensure that we are always 
providing the best possible learning opportunities for our students here at CPS.  
 

Students are not required at school on this day 
 
Di Fernand - Assistant Principal 

Student 
Birthdays 

 
 
Happy Birthday to 
the students who 

celebrate their 
birthdays this 

week 
 

Cooper L. 
 

Nathan R. 
 

Katrina M. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 
Prep PAM Simrat G. Creative 

Junior BA Maddison F. Persistent 

Junior HM Leon L. Persistent 

Junior MC Jasper R. Confident 

Middle LB  Bryce C. Confident 

Middle MD Jarrod H. Responsible 

Middle SG Conner T. Confident 

Senior IW Mele L. Persistent 

Senior MR Courtney Z. Supportive 

Senior RP Hannah R. Persistent 

P.E. Logan C.       (MLB) Confident 

Art   

Personal  Dev Tyson E.       (SMR) Persistent 

Assistant 
Principal 

Tiffany I.        (SIW) Responsible 

Principal Jack B.             (SMR) Persistent 
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STUDENT NEWS 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

This week the lovely Shahid from the Junior School Council and Tiffany one of our lovely 
school captains went around and asked some of our students what their favourite thing 
about C.P.S is and here is what they had to say... 

 

Using the IPads in Reading 
Zachary - Prep   

Having great members at our 
school and lovely teachers 
Kayla - Year 5 

Doing Maths 
Summer - Year 1 

Being able to work and 
play with new people 
Ben - Year 5 

Doing Literacy 
Erika - Year 2  

Doing sport with the ‘silly’ Mr. 
Peel 
David - Year 2 

Doing sport 
Vithum - Year 3 
 

Doing Maths and 
Literacy 
Hindy - Year 3 

Playing with friends 
anywhere 
Lucas - Year 4 

Playing with friends on the oval 
Linda - Year 4 

Having friendly 
teachers 
Shanay - Year 6 

Meeting nice friends 
Ryan - Year 6 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

       Casual Dress Day on Friday the 13th of September 
The Junior School Council has organised this day to raise money for the Guide Dogs. All students in 
casual dress will be required to bring a gold coin donation to go towards this worthy cause. Students 
must wear sunsmart clothing, this includes ensuring shoulders are covered.   Students must not wear 
open toed shoes but appropriate footwear for the day.  As ‘Onesies’ are pyjama wear, these are not to 
be worn for this Casual Dress Day. 
Junior School Council 
 

PHOTO FUNDRAISING DAY – SATURDAY 12TH OCTOBER 2013 

As part of our Fundraising schedule for this year, we are having a “Family Photo Day”.  This will take 
place on Saturday 12th October.  The day has been organised in conjunction with Mission Australia Early 
Learning Services and will take place on their site.  Lisa Angus Photography is offering a 20 x 25 cm 
FRAMED FAMILY PORTRAIT for just $15.00.  Cranbourne Primary School will receive the $15.00 charge 
from each family portrait purchased.  On the day families will also have the opportunity to purchase 
extra packages. The details of the photo session are below: 
DATE:  Saturday 12th October 2013 
PLACE:  Mission Australia Early Learning Services 
  2/6-8 Brindalee Place, Cranbourne East 
Please return this completed form with your money to the school by no later than Wednesday 18th Sept 
2013.  Places are limited for the day and timeslots will fill quickly.   No orders will be accepted after this 
date. 

School Uniform Reminder! 

Hats will be compulsory again in Term 4. If your child has lost their hat, 
new hats can be purchased from Beleza. 

BELEZA SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP SCHOOL HOLIDAY TRADING HOURS 
Saturday 21st   September   Closed 
Monday 23rd    September   “  “ 
Tuesday 24th    September    “ 
Wednesday 25th  September    10.00 a.m. – 3p.m.  
Thursday 26th  September    “                      “ 
Friday 27th   September    “  “ 
Saturday 28th   September              Closed  “ 
Monday 30th  September   10.00a.m. – 4p.m. 
Tuesday 1st   October   “  “ 
Wednesday 2nd October   “  “ 
Thursday 3rd   October     resume normal trading hours   
              

 

Thank-you to all the families and friends who have 
shopped at the Good Guys and earned donation credits to 
support our school.  
 

If you are looking for a sporting 
club or community activity for 
your child please check our 
website under the community 
activities tab.  
www.cranbourne-
ps.vic.edu.au 
 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au/
http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au/

